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I am writing in support of House Bill 5724. 
 
I am deeply concerned about the incredible human rights abuses and routine acts of cruelty taking place in 
detention centers across the country. I oppose any efforts to expand or continue detention of immigrants in 
Rhode Island, particularly given ICE's extensive record of abuse. 
 
Please support this bill and end the use of state and local resources for immigration detention. 
 
Sincerely, 
Trevor Culhane 
Providence 


